
  
 

 

 

Two-part workshop for Veterinarians: Creating a Sustainable Life in Equine Practice 
 

7th & 8th January 2021.  6 – 8 pm ET 
 
Are you in the first 5 – 10 years of your career as an equine veterinarian?  
 
Data show that over the last twenty years, fewer new graduates are entering equine practice and nearly half 
of new equine veterinarians have left the equine field by the fifth year after graduation. This workshop is 
designed to give you the tools to create a plan for your life and career to help you have a sustainable life in 
equine practice.  
 
This two-session workshop is brought to you free of charge by the KAEP and hosted by the Gluck Equine 
Research Center, University of Kentucky.  It is designed to help you explore your vision for your career, 
including carving out time for life outside of work, creation of boundaries, and understanding your values 
and priorities. You will then generate a plan to achieve your goals.  
 
Session Objectives: 

• Understand the current picture of the equine veterinary industry 

• Gain a clear picture of what you envision for your life and career 

• Generate an action plan and explore ways to bring it to life 
 

Dr. Amy Grice is an equine veterinarian whose passion is to help fellow professionals live a 
sustainable life in practice.  After over 25 years as an ambulatory equine practitioner in the 
Hudson Valley of New York and the managing partner of the thirteen-doctor equine referral 
hospital in Rhinebeck, NY, she elected to concentrate on veterinary business consulting. 
 
Dr. Grice is an active member of the American Association of Equine Practitioners, serving 

on several task forces and committees, and on the Board of Directors (At-large 2015-2018, treasurer 2021-
2023). She is also a member of the AVMA Economic Strategy Committee.  Dr. Grice is a frequent speaker at 
educational seminars for veterinarians across the country, as well as leading regional Decade One business 
management and networking groups for equine veterinarians early in their careers. In addition, she consults 
with a diverse range of veterinary businesses and collaborates with industry partners to bring business 
education to veterinarians.  
 
Registration will be free and limited to 20 KAEP members who graduated their DVM/VMD in or after 2011 
and are working in equine practice.  We encourage interns to participate.  We ask that you ensure that you 
can make both sessions as this is an integral 2-part workshop.  Sign-up will be on a first come first served 
basis and we would also ask that you let us know if, after registering, you find that you cannot make the 
sessions so another person may ask your place.  
 
Contact Dr Emma Adam on emma.adam@uky.edu to register your interest and with any questions.  
Additional study materials will be e-mailed prior to the workshop. 
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